Columbus Metropolitan Library Customer, 
You're receiving this email because you've borrowed an eBook or eAudiobook within the last two years. 
Now your ability to access the digital content you love is in jeopardy.
Beginning Nov. 1, Macmillan Publishers will allow libraries to purchase only one copy of each new eBook title for the first eight weeks after its release. This means there will be fewer copies of many titles from your favorite authors – such as Jonathan Franzen, Kristin Hannah, Liane Moriarty, Louise Penny, Nora Roberts, and many more – so your wait times will be longer.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Macmillan is doing this because its leaders believe – incorrectly – that public libraries "cannibalize" publishers' profits. 
This couldn't be further from the truth. Public libraries are the best marketing tool publishers have at their disposal - introducing readers to the authors they grow to love. This new policy also flies in the face of what we stand for as public Iibraries: ensuring that ALL in our community have equal access to content. Macmillan's new policy grants timely access only to those who can pay for it, shutting out those Iess fortunate in our society. 
Please consider signing the petition at ebooksforall.org to make your voice heard and to demand that Macmillan treat public libraries as collaborators rather than competitors.
We appreciate your support.
